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Lemurs 
Children in Years 5 and 6 have been making burgers today to cook at home. They each chose a recipe and 
brought in the ingredients to create their burgers in school. Hopefully, they will have them for tea tonight! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
30th Jan - Winnie 

 
 
 
 

             

 

January 

Tues 2nd Jan   Term 3 starts 
 

February 

Thurs 1st   Year 2 gymnastics at CVS – email to follow 

Tues 6th   Safer Internet day 

Frid 9th    End of Term 3 

Mon 19th   School closed – inset training day 

Tues 20th   Start of Term 4 

Wed 21st   Sponsored pancake flip 

Tues 27th   Chinchillas to Stanton Court  

 

March 

Mon 4th   Meerkats to Folly Farm – email to follow 

Thurs 7th   Selected Lemurs football CVS – details to follow 

Tues 19th   Selected KS2 netball tournament CVS – details to follow 

Thurs 21st   Lemurs Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra trip – details to follow 

Thurs 28th   End of Term 4 
 
 

All the dates are also published on the Federation website. Additions or changes will be in bold 

 
 

 

 

 

Please remember to send a warm 

waterproof coat into school with 

your children. They will go out to 

play in all, but extreme weather 

conditions. 

 

   



Meerkats 

The children in Meerkats worked hard last week! In Maths, Reception have been practising making their 
numbers to 10, Year 1 have been making their teen numbers and Year 2 have been working hard totalling 
different amounts of money together. All the children have been enjoying Starbird in English and Year 1 
and Reception have also been making their very own collages inspired by 'The Rainbow Fish'. The children 
have been learning how to use Bee-bots as part of Computing and have been talking about the materials 
that different objects are made of in Science. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception have also been making their very own 
‘snow scape’ as part of their topic on Antarctica… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safer Internet day 

Tuesday 6th February is national Safer Internet Day and at Bishop Sutton and Stanton Drew schools we 
understand the importance of making sure all our children are safe wherever and whenever they go online. 

The most comprehensive parent guides to staying safe online can be found here . With 
a wealth of age-specific information for parents and carers, from pre-schoolers to teens, it includes 
everything you need to know about setting controls, in-app purchases, online gaming and lots more. You 
can even set up a personalised family digital toolkit, by answering a few simple 
questions https://www.internetmatters.org/digital-family-toolkit/. 

 

In addition, this website https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/parents-
and-carers has some FAQs, which also addresses 'influencers' and how they may affect children's 
behaviour and attitudes. Increasingly, children relate to people they see on YouTube or other social media 
rather than traditional media, so it's important to have conversations about who as well as what they are 
watching online. 

 

Please contact Mr Marriott, Computing and Deputy Safeguarding Lead, if you have any questions or 
concerns about your child's online safety. 

   

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.internetmatters.org/digital-family-toolkit/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/parents-and-carers


Football 
On Monday, Year 6 visited Chew Valley School 
to take part in a football tournament. They 
played five matches In total against schools 
in the surrounding area including Chew Magna,  
Chew Stoke, Pensford 1+2 and Winford. 
They won 2 games, drew 2 and lost 1.  
Well done team! 
 

 

Chinchillas 

In Chinchillas, the children have been practising their sewing skills ready for the big DT project, here are 
some examples of their fantastic sewing! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free School Meals – message from Banes Council – please see attached poster also 
 
Is your household earned income/take home pay below £616.67 per month? 
 
Is your child missing out on Benefit Related Free School Meals? 
 
If your household earned income/take home pay is below £616.67 per month, (which is equivalent to 
£7,400 per year) and your child attends a Bath & North East Somerset academy or maintained school 
then you could be entitled to Benefit Related Free School Meals? 
 
Your household income is the figure that Universal Credit use to work out how much Universal Credit to 
pay you, not your actual Universal Credit payment. 
 
If your child is in Reception, Year 1, or Year two and receives Universal Infant Free School Meals, you 
can still apply for the Benefit Related Free School Meals. 
 
Please do not reapply if your child is already in receipt of Benefit Related Free School Meals. 
Ways to apply: 
· Online via the following link: https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 
· You can ask your child’s school for an application form 
· You can make a telephone application by calling 01225 394317. If you reach our answerphone, please 
leave a message and we will call you back. 
For more details, please visit our website at: https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 
 

 

     



Certificates 

Well done to the following children who received certificates (for hard work or positive 

attitude,  

great behaviour or good manners etc) in the latest celebration assemblies:  

 

Meerkats Chinchillas Lemurs                             

Molly Maddy Magnus Astor  

Elodie Molly Freddie Elodie  

Emmeline Autumn Ellis   

Oscar Sid Vi   

  Riley   

     
 

Note: the records are made by Year 6 children, so apologies if there are any omissions/mistakes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leaves 

 

Term Dates 2023-24  

Term 3 Tuesday 2 January 2024 to Friday 9 February 2024 

Term 4 Tuesday 20 February 2024 to Thursday 28 March 2024 

Term 5 Monday 15 April 2024 to Friday 24 May 2024 

Term 6 Tuesday 4 June 2024 to Tuesday 23 July 2024 

 

INSET days 2023-24 

 Monday 19 February 2024 

 Monday 3 June 2024 

 

Term Dates 2024-25  

Term 1 Wednesday 4 September 2024 to Thursday 24 October 2024 

Term 2 Monday 4 November 2024 to Friday 20 December 2024 

Term 3 Tuesday 7 January 2025 to Thursday 13 February 2025 

Term 4 Monday 24 February 2025 to Friday 04 April 2025 

Term 5 Tuesday 22 April 2025 to Friday 23 May 2025 

Term 6 Tuesday 3 June 2025 to Tuesday 22 July 2025 

 

INSET days 2024-25 

• Monday 2 September 2024  

• Tuesday 3 September 2024  

• Friday 25 October 2024  

• Monday 6 January 2025  

• Friday 14 February 2025  

• Monday 2 June 2025  

 

Website:  https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Email:   sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Twitter:  @BSSDFederation 
 
 

https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk/
mailto:sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk


Outside providers 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


